
BIRD WALK
EVERY SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER—JUNE

Meet us at the Reflecting Pool every Saturday at 11 a.m. from September through June to look 
for birds likely to be seen seasonally at NYBG. Binoculars are available for loan at the Visitor 
Center Information Booth.

BIRD-WATCHING ETIQUETTE
•	 Stay on the paths and roadways. Venturing 

off paths disturbs wildlife, compacts the soil, 
and damages plants.

•	 Do not feed the birds or other wildlife.
•	 Do not use music or other sound devices to  

attract birds.
Learn more at nybg.org



BIRD-WATCHING AT NYBG 
The diverse habitats of The New York Botanical Garden offer bird-watchers a chance to see dozens of species 
of birds throughout the year. The Garden’s magnificent 250 acres of outdoor gardens and collections, open 
meadows, native forest, and waterbodies such as the Bronx River and Twin Lakes entice birds migrating through 
the area in spring and fall and those that stay to nest in summer or to spend the winter.


